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February 7, 2014 

SISLER-MAGGARD ENGINEERING, PLLC 
220 EAST REYNOLDS ROAD, SUITE A3 

LEXINGTON, KY 40517 
(859) 271-2978 

Fax (859) 271-5670 
Email: sme@sislermaggard.com  

RECEIVED 
FEB 7 — 20l4 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Attn: Mr. Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 

Ref: Case# 2013 -00388 
Contract No. 15 and Contract No. 16 
Hyden-Leslie County Water District 
SME # 07080 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Due to the receipt of the Order for approval of construction and financing, please 
be advised that construction on the aforementioned project will resume Monday February 
10, 2014. 

We will provide construction updates and record drawings once the project has 
been completed. 

We appreciate all your help. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me 
anytime. 

Sincerely, 

1-14t4iit,464  Chetate5y4 

Michael K. Maggard 
Project Engineer 
MKM/dc 

cc/ Leihrnan Howard, HLCWD 
Rubin & Hays 
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